
From: "BCS Executive Committee" <executive@bcscle.org> 
Date: July 18, 2010 10:19:28 PM EDT 
Subject: BCS Summer Picnic: 24th July 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We will be hosting BCS Summer Picnic on 24th July (Saturday) starting from 11:00 am in the North Chagrin 
Reservation at Willoughby Hills.  We invite you all to come and join us with your family. 
 
In order for us to get a head count, we would really appreciate if you can please RSVP by Thursday 22nd July. If 
you are interested in participating, please contact any of the following executive committee members: 
 
- Debabrata Ghosh: (440) 349-3678 or  ghoshdebabrata@hotmail.com 
- Abhijit Nath: (440) 461-5849 or abhijitnath@yahoo.com 
- Sujit Ghosh: (440) 542-0363 or sujitghosh@hotmail.com<sujitghosh@hotmail.com> 
- Supriyo Pyne: (216) 231-9547 or skpyne@yahoo.com 
- Kaushik Chakraborti: (440) 710-0296 or kjdiya@gmail.com 
 
The details of the venue is as follows: 
 
Cleveland Metro Park, North Chagrin Reservation, Strawberry Picnic Area: 
 
Strawberry Picnic Area is located off Buttermilk Falls Parkway, off the Strawberry Lane entrance of North 
Chagrin Reservation, off SOM Center Road/Route 91 in Willoughby Hills. 
 
This is the web link: 
http://www.clemetparks.com/visit/index.asp?action=rdetails&reservations_id=1002 
 
Regards, 
 
Executive Committee 2010 


